
 
 

Norwegian University of Science and Technology                 Date 1 October 2022 
Faculty of Architecture and Design  
 
___________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
KUNO 2022 OPEN CALL FOR NEW MEMBERS IN THE KUNO STEERING GROUP 

 
Dear Lina Koseleva,  

 
I am writing to confirm my candidacy for membership in the KUNO Steering Group. I am keen to 

contribute to the growth of the KUNO network as I see how much our students – from Bachelor to 
PhD – benefit from the various programmes run and supported by KUNO.  

  
My teaching and research focuses on environmental and climate justice. I run a research and design 
studio that produces spatial and visual evidence to support legal cases and advocacy/journalism 
projects on environmental justice. We present our work in various forums and exhibitions 
worldwide. Next year I will be starting CLIMATE RIGHTS, a Norwegian research council project. If 
elected, I will be looking to see how my teaching and research can enrich the KUNO network.   

  
I confirm that I have full support from NTNU and that I will be attending the upcoming KUNO 
meeting where I look forward to making my introduction in person. 

 
Please do not hesitate to contact me should you require further information.  

 
Sincerely,  

 
 
  
 
 

Nabil Ahmed  
Professor, Visual Intervention  
Trondheim Academy of Fine Art  

 Email: nabil.ahmed@ntnu.no 
 
 
 


